SPECIAL MEETING, BOARD OF EDUCATION

Stockbridge Valley Central School
Friday, December 31, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 1:15 p.m. by
Board President Doug Reed

Herb Bingel, Carol Garrett, Michael Gough, Kristin Guinto,
Doug Reed, Jonathan Strain

Jaime Renner

Corey Graves, Superintendent of Schools; Pamela Mennig,
District Clerk

Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools,
and on a motion by H. Bingel, seconded by J. Strain, the Board
appointed Jocelyn Schneider as a Long-term Substitute Kindergarten
Teacher effective January 3, 2022 through June 24, 2022. There
were 6 ayes and 0 nays.

Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools,
and on a motion by H. Bingel, seconded by J. Strain, the Board
appointed Kayla March as a Long-term Substitute First Grade
Teacher effective January 3, 2022 through February 18, 2022.

There were 6 ayes and 0 nays.

On a motion by H. Bingel, seconded K. Guinto, the meeting

adjourned at 1:16 p.m. There were 6 ayes and 0 nays. The motion carried.
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Respectfully submitted,

Pamela Mennig
District Clerk




